Moshe Zilka
353 Elm Dr
Roslyn, NY 11576

May 15, 2006

Dear Doron:

I would like to take this opportunity to thank your company for the great job you
delivered. From Start to finish was a great experience. My wife and I are extremely
happy. Our Kitchen looks just like we had imagined. The design gave us more space and
the quality of the workmanship is excellent.

Once again a BIG Thank You to you and your staff for making our kitchen a real delight.

We would not hesitate to recommend your company and the fine workmanship to
anyone.

Sincerely,
Moshe Zilka



